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1.1 ISO/IEC JOINT TECHNICAL COMMITTEE 1 
 
SUBCOMMITTEE No.25: INTERCONNECTION OF 
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY EQUIPMENT 
WORKING GROUP 3: CUSTOMER PREMISES CABLING 
 
55th Meeting of WG 3 
Kista, Sweden, 2013-09-30/10-03 
To: David Law; Chair, IEEE 802.3 ( david_law@ieee.org ) 
CC: Alan Flatman, Liaison between ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25 WG3 & IEEE 802.3 
 
 

Liaison statement to IEEE 802.3 on 40GBASE-T objectives 
 

 
Dear Mr Law, 
 
Thank you for your liaison letter from your plenary meeting in Geneva, Switzerland, 18 July 2013 and 
the information regarding the 40GBASE-T objectives. 
 
We appreciate your interest and continued cooperation with your Task Force IEEE P802.3bq on the 
cabling related aspects of this project.  
 
We would like to inform you that the 2

nd
 draft of our Technical Report ISO/IEC/TR 11801-99-1 also 

received substantial support. The comments received were resolved in our 55
th
 meeting from 30 

September to 03 October and a revised draft will be distributed before the end of 2013. 
 
At this stage in the ISO/IEC process, interested IEEE experts are invited to submit comments via their 
pertinent National Body. 
 
 

 
 


